
 

MISSIONARY NEWSLETTER  

 

                                                                                                           April 2022. 

      HOME SWEET HOME  
Sharing our lives 

 
Beloved partner in prayer, 
Grace and Peace in the name of Jesus! 
                              

As a missionary family serving in the Amazon we have many reasons to be 
thankful to God. He is providing all our needs in the ministry and in personal life.  

 Now, after a long and difficult missionary trip for research we are back home to 
rest for a couple of days.   

We left Labrea thorugh Purus river and navigated all the way to Solimões river, 

and after that, to Juruá river to arrive at Cruzeiro do Sul at Acre state.   

We left our home on February 

14th to prepare the boat for this huge 

trip - probably the biggest challenge 

we have ever faced in our missionary 

journey. 

For this tripe, we attached the 

two boats. It was more than 4 

thousand kilometers (2485,485 miles) 

also through the Red Zone of 

Solimões where is known for having 

pirates and robbers. God was with us, 

His angels camps around us and by 

His grace nothing bad happened to us, however, we experimented fear and 

psychological pressure by the situation.   

 
 



 

 

Now we are happy and at home, and we 

can share with you all of these experiences so 

you can also have a feeling and embrace this 

journey with us.     

Thank You so much for staying with us in 
this missionary boat. Lets keep together for the 
kingdom.  
 
May the Lord in grace sustain us and keep us 
focused and faithful in Him and for Him.         

                                                     Because all the Glory belongs to Him!   
                                                      
                                          Come with us!  
                                                                                                           Pastor Oscar and family 
  
 
TO SUPPORT THIS FAMILY 
                                                   
My cellphone feel in the river so for now  
I dont have a number to share  
                                                                                                                    
E-mail: pastoroscaroliveira@gmail.com 
CPF: 299 600 610-00 
                                                        
Banco do Brasil         
Agência 3633-1. CC 58.108-9 
 
Banco Bradesco 
Agência 2550-0. CC 0009333-5 
 
Pay Pal - oscarfranciscodeoliveira@yahoo.com.br 

 

 

          PRAY FOR:   

 

New missionary bases at  

       Ipixuna/Envira/Eirunepé   
                               
         Oliveira's Family 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


